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Reposting - from a member

As promised, we have created a way for families who are solely
interested in a parent run co-op to connect! This is separate from our
remote learning program run by teachers and tutors. As parents and
teachers in this community, we know how hard this all is (on so many
levels!) and we want to support families as best we can. We hope this
Is a good start!

Fill out the correct spreadsheet for your child's grade level and then
we will make sure you have a coordinator for each grade before we
hand over all the information. We ask that any family co-ops that form
through this understand that we are not responsible and release
liability for anything related to these groups. We also urge you to
carefully follow any and all guidelines from the CDC regarding Covid-
19 when forming your co-op. Good luck!

SRVUSD Elementary School Co-op Sign-ups:

SRVUSD Middle School School Sign-ups:

SRVUSD High School Co-op Sign-ups:






